DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD
18 May 2017

Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. (MTCL) 201 - 17, the Department is awarding the procurement for
the services of a Highly Technical Consultant as a Resource Person for the conduct
of the DFA-QMS Awareness and Internal Quality Audit Training Seminars for the
personnel of the Department on 26, 30 and 31 May and 28 June 2017 to you, in the
total amount of One Hundred Forty-Four Thousand Eight Hundred Pesos (PhP
144,800.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the
Department’s existing accounting and auditing requirements, and subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

LINGLINGAY F. LAgANLALE

Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

Ms. Cynthia R. Ramirez

L7, B8, Phase 5 Yakal Street
Greenwoods Executive Village
San Andres, Cainta, Rizal

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



